
	

	

24	March		2020	
	

	
REQUEST	FOR	QUOTATION	

	
	
Quotation	No.		TPB-PR	2020.03.122	
	
Requirements	 :	 Supply	and	Delivery	of	Eight	(8)	Chartered	Flights	to	Transfer	Tourists	to		

	Various	Destinations	in	the	Philippines	
==================================================================================	
	 	
The	Tourism	Promotions	Board	(TPB)	is	in	need	of	the	services	of	an	Airline	Company	to	Supply	and	
Deliver	 Eight	 (8)	 Chartered	 Flights	 to	 Transfer	 Tourist	 to	 Various	 Destinations	 in	 the	 Philippines								
on	25	and	26	March	2020	as	follows:		

• 25	March	2020,	Manila	–	Cagayan	De	Oro	–	Manila	
• 25	March	2020,	Manila	–	Tacloban	–	Manila	
• 26	March	2020,	Manila	–	Puerto	Princesa	–	Manila	
• 26	March	2020,	Manila	–	Davao	-	Manila	

	
The	requirement	will	be	undertaken	thru	Negotiated	Procurement	–	Emergency	Cases	in	accordance	
with	 the	provisions	of	Section	53.2	of	 the	revised	 Implementing	Rules	and	Regulations	of	Republic	
Act	No.	9184,	otherwise	known	as	the	Government	Procurement	Law.	
	
The	TPB	thru	the	Bids	and	Awards	Committee	(BAC)	is	inviting	Cebu	Pacific	Air	to	submit	a	proposal	
duly	signed	by	your	authorized	representative	not	later	than	24	March	2020,	until	10:	00pm	for	the	
item	described	in	the	Terms	of	Reference	attached	hereto.	The	Approved	Budget	for	the	Contract	
(ABC)	is	Six	Million	Six	Hundred	Fifty	Thousand	Pesos	Only	(PhP6,	650,000.00).	
	
Please	 submit	 your	 proposal	 to	 the	 Secretariat,	 Bids	 and	 Awards	 Committee	 Procurement	 and	
General	Services	Division,	Administrative	Department	through	email	address:	bac_sec@tpb.gov.ph	
together	with	the	legal	requirements	set	forth	in	Annex	“H”	of	the	revised	Implementing	Rules	and	
Regulations:		

a. PhilGEPS	Certificate	
b. Mayor’sBusiness	Permit	
c. Income/Tax	Return	Certificate	
d. Omnibus	Sworn	Statement	
	

For	any	clarification	on	the	requirements,	you	may	contact	the	Domestic	Department	at	telephone	
number_____________	 or	 email	 baby_landan@tpb.gov.ph/arnold_gonzales@tpb.gov.ph/	
bac_sec@tpb.gov.ph	
	
Thank	you	very	much.	
	
	
(Sgd.)	
ELOISA	A.	ROMERO	
Head,	BAC	Secretariat		
Bids	and	Awards	Committee	


